
Welcome to these 2nd quarter 2014 missions’ 
highlights from Firstlight International.  Together with 
you each month we are bringing fulfillment to the 

great commission in Thailand and in the nations 
surrounding it.  Please use these highlights 

to share with others about all that the Lord 
is doing through Firstlight this year.  Your 
partnership is making a difference!

Dan & Debbie Ecker

Working together as a team we participated in a pastors and 
leaders conference in the city of Kalaymyo northwest of the 
city of Mandalay. This group of churches are from the Chin 
tribe who are predominantly Baptist in their conversion from 
the missionaries long ago. Inside this group there are several 
churches that have become more evangelical / charismatic 
in recent years and have formed a new network of churches 
and ministries.

Local Church Leadership Conference

These mission highlights are taken from the Firstlight International monthly newsletters. To find out more 
about our projects, how to pray or to send a donation, visit us online, call, e-mail or write to us today!
Firstlight International, P.O. Box 252, Springdale, PA 15144-0252
www.firstlightinternational.net - info@firstlightinternational.net - 724.254.6145

Pray for Thailand.
Thailand is the primary 
country where Firstlight 
is working. Your prayers 
throughout this year 
can make a difference.

APR - MAY - JUN 2014 

More Are Water Baptized

Powerful Moments of Prayer!
During one of our most recent one day training celebration 
with our Firstlight Fellowship church in Seka, Thailand several 
were touched by the power of God after receiving prayer and 
personal ministry. In response to the needs of those who were 
gathered, we reached out in faith and prayed for healing, 
restoration, breakthroughs, and blessing. We asked God that 
these before us would be filled with the Holy Spirit in a fresh 
way. He did, and they were. Praise God!

What a mighty God we serve! 
We have had some amazing 
moments with our Firstlight 
Fellowship Churches in the 
northeast region of Thailand. It is exciting to be a part of this 
amazing work! Water baptisms like these have become a 
regular part of everyday church life and we are thankful to the 
Lord for the lives of those that are being changed. Recently, 
another two persons from the Seka church, and seven more 

from the church in Sawannakhuha decided to follow Jesus in the waters of baptism - an 
important step in their walk with the Lord. Please do take a moment to pray and rejoice with 
us for all that the Lord is doing through the work of Firstlight International in Thailand!
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